To mayor and council of Exter



EXETER CEMETERY BOARD

I DON'T KNOW WHO MADE THE DECISION TO TAKE THE FENCING DOWN AROUND THE CEMETERY, BUT IT WAS A TERRIBLE MISTAKE, YOU HAVE TAKEN AWAY THE BEAUTY AND PEACEFULENESS OF A CEMETERY THAT WAS THE ENVEY OF OTHER PLACES OF REST, OF OUR LOVED ONES THE FENCING AND GATES, GAVE IT A PRIVACY WHERE YOU COULD GO IN ON THE ROADS, TO TALK TO YOUR LOVED ONES WITHOUT BEING DISTURBED, NOW THEY CAN WALK IN ,AFTER PARKING THEIR CAR ON A BUSY HIGHWAY, ACROSS MANY OTHER GRAVES TO GET TO THIER DESTINATION, THIS ALSO LEAVES IT VULNERABLE TO THE ONES WHO WANT TO CAUSE DESTRUCTION TO THE MANY TOME STONES, OF YEARS GONE BY, WHICH CAN NEVER BE REPLACED. THEY CAN PARK THEIR CAR ON THE ROAD, DO THEIR DIRTY DEEDS, AND BE IN AND OUT IN MINUTES ,BECAUSE THERE ARE NO GATES OR FENCING TO CRAUL OVER, THIS DESTRUCTION OF THE FENCING, SHOULD HAVE BEEN TAKEN TO A VOTE FOR THE PEOPLE OF EXETER AND SURROUNDING AREAS WHO PAID BIG MONEY TO HAVE THIER LOVED ONES LAYED TO REST, IN WHAT ONCE WAS OUR BEAUTIFUL CEMETERY, PLEASE BRING OUR FENCING BACK, AND RESTORE IT TO ITS ORIGINAL BEAUTY **BEV. & NORMA LINDENFIELD**